Out of an abundance of caution, and in consultation with House leadership of both parties, effective close of business Friday, March 13, 2020, the House Office building will only be accessible to legislators, essential staff, press, those with scheduled appointments -- and any announced subcommittees only. No one will be permitted to linger in the hallways of the building.

We continue to **STRONGLY** encourage people to only attend meetings that you **MUST** attend.

Please remember that all committee hearings are live-streamed on our website and hearings are now sponsor-only.

It is important to note that we are not closing but operating under a modified status.